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July 25, 2018 

 

Eduardo A. Aleman 

Assistant Secretary 

U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

100 F Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20549 

 

Re:  Release No. 34-82034;1 In the Matter of the Chicago Stock Exchange, Inc. 

(“Exchange”) - For an Order2 Granting the Approval of Proposed Rule Change3 to 

Adopt the CHX Liquidity Enhancing Access Delay (“LEAD”) on a Pilot Basis (File 

No. SR-CHX-2017-04) 

 

Dear Mr. Aleman: 

The Exchange is submitting this letter to inform the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
that the Exchange is hereby withdrawing SR-CHX-2017-04.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Albert J. Kim 
 

cc: Chairman Jay Clayton 

Commissioner Robert J. Jackson Jr. 

Commissioner Hester M. Peirce 

 Commissioner Kara M. Stein 
 

                                                 

1  See Securities Exchange Act Release No. 82034 (November 8, 2017), 82 FR 52762 (November 
14, 2017). 

2  See Securities Exchange Act Release No. 81913 (October 19, 2017), 82 FR 49433 (October 25, 
2017). 

3  See Securities Exchange Act Release No. 81913 (October 19, 2017), 82 FR 49433 (October 25, 
2017); see also Securities Exchange Act Release No. 80041 (February 14, 2017), 82 FR 11252 (February 
21, 2017). 




